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aVOICE For workmg America 555
Dan Clay — President  Jeff Anderson — Secretary Treasurer

July 5, 2017

United Food and Commercial Workers Local 555 is proud to offer support for SB754 (Tobacco
21). Our members appreciate that the bill provides only fair civil penalties for potential
violations by retail clerks, while improving the health and well-being of youth within our
communities.

Sincerely,

ot

leff Anderson
Secretary-Treasurer
United Food and Commercial Workers Local 555



